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SAMPLE OWNER NOTIFICATION

Dear Suzuki Owner:

This notice is being sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle
Safety Act.

Suzuki Motor Co., Ltd., has determined that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in 1980
through 1982 model year Suzuki LJ80 and LJ81 four wheel drive vehicles.  According to our records, your
vehicle requires the necessary modification to eliminate the defect condition.

The defect involves potential failure of the front seat belt latch stalks (the coated wire cables between the seat
belt latches and vehicle floor, on the inboard side of the front seats).  Frequently repeated bending of a seat belt
latch stalk can cause damage to the stalk due to metal fatigue.  If a stalk becomes damaged, it could fail during
an accident, resulting in injury to a belted occupant due to improper restraint.

To preclude the possibility of seat belt latch stalk failure, you are requested to contact any authorized Suzuki
automobile dealer, who will install replacement components.  To locate the nearest authorized Suzuki dealer,
call toll-free 1-800-447-4700.  Please contact the dealer to make an appointment, because the dealer will have
to order the necessary replacement parts.  The modification will be made at no charge to you and can be
accomplished in less than 30 minutes.  Instructions for this service were mailed to dealers on 12/14/88.  Re-
placement parts will be available to dealers after 1/3/89, and this is the earliest date after which you can obtain
the required service.

If your dealer fails or is unable to remedy the defect without charge within a reasonable period of time, please
call Suzuki at 1-800-568-9968.  You may also submit a complaint to the Administrator, National Highway
Traffic Safety Administration, 400 Seventh St., S.W., Washington, D.C. 20590 or call the toll free Auto Safety
Hotline at 800-424-9393 (Washington D.C. residents may call 426-0123).

We are sorry for any inconvenience this action may cause, but we are certain you understand our interest in
motor vehicle safety and your continued satisfaction with Suzuki products.

Sincerely,

AMERICAN SUZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION
Automotive Service Division

IMPORTANT : If you no longer own the vehicle described, please fill out the
enclosed postage prepaid card and return it to us.  This will
enable us to update our records and notify the subsequent owner.
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